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                      16.07.18 

 
Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

We hope you all received your child’s school report on Friday, please return the slip to say you have 

received it to the school office by Thursday 19th July. There is a drop in session for parents for any questions 

regarding the reports on Tuesday 17th July.  

 

We have received all of our end of Key Stage Assessments and would like to share them with you. 

 

There has been a huge amount of effort that has gone into improving the outcomes for our children here at 

Laughton and we are absolutely delighted with the results. 

 

(EXS = meeting the expected standard)  

 

End of EYFS GLD    62.5% 

 

Year 1 Phonics    88%  

Year 2 Phonics re test    100%   

 

End of KS1  

Reading     76% EXS (35% meeting greater depth standard) 

Writing     76% EXS (29% meeting greater depth standard) 

Maths     71% EXS (29% meeting greater depth standard) 

 

End of KS2   

Reading     71% EXS (36% meeting greater depth standard) 

Grammar, Punctuation and Spelling   86 % EXS (21% meeting greater depth standard) 

Writing     79% EXS (29% meeting greater depth standard) 

Maths      86% EXS (36% meeting greater depth standard) 

 

Everyone has worked so hard and the children have made good progress from their starting points. 

We look forward to building on this success in September 2018 and thank you all for your ongoing support. 

Yours faithfully, 

 

Mrs Rachel West           

Executive Headteacher  

t: 01323811306 

e: office@laughton.e-sussex.sch.uk 

w: www.laughton.e-sussex.sch.uk 

Headteacher: Mrs RM West 

Acting Deputy Headteacher: Mrs V Brown  
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